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This document was generated in response to FCC Correspondence # 34671, a request for additional 
technical information by Tim Harrington (FCC) in regards to the FCC approval of the UNDP-1.  
The information included in related to the specific topics discussed in the following email received by 
Lin Lu on Jan. 17, 2008: 
 

 
------------------- 
Question #1: Exhibit types allowed for limited confidentiality per DA-04-1705 do 
not include Test Report nor RF Exposure info – please submit revised 
confidentiality request letter, and adjusted exhibits if appropriate. Note also that 
application cover letters and Certification Grant cannot be held confidential.  
 
Qualcomm: The confidentiality request letter has been updated and submitted via the 
Internet at www.fcc.gov, e-filing, OET Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing, 
Submit Correspondence. The following documents have been removed from the short 
term confidentiality request list. 
 

1) Exhibit 2 UNDP-1 Part 22&24 Conducted Test Report 
2) Exhibit 3 UNDP-1 Radiated Test Report 
3) Exhibit 4 MPE Evaluation 
4) Cover letter 
5) Grant of Equipment Authorization Certification 

 


